
 

 

 

Dear Grand Masters, Masters and Presidents of TFA NGB’s, 

 

The President of the Taekwon-Do Federation of Africa cordially invites you to 

attend the 4th TFA Congress 
 

Venue:  Uniao Cultural Recreative E Sportiva Portuguesa 

Portuguese Recreational and Sporting Union Club  (Tournament Venue) 

  4 Eastwood Street 

  Turffontein 

  Johannesburg 

  South Africa 

Date:  Saturday, 30th June 2018 

Time:  19h00 

 

Each country may send a maximum of 3 delegates to attend the congress. 

 

If there are any matters you wish, as a representative of your country, to place on the agenda, kindly 

inform Bsb-nim Faye Gorman, fgorman@itfsa.co.za on or before Friday, 23rd June 2018. 

 

The agenda for the meeting will be distributed after the above deadline for submissions. 

 

For logistics purposes it would be appreciate if you would confirm your attendance, and number of 

delegates from your NGB with Bsb-nim Faye Gorman. 

 

We look forward to discussing Taekwon-Do on our Continent. 

 

Yours in Taekwon-Do 

 

 

JUDGE ANNALI BASSON 

TFA PRESIDENT 

mailto:fgorman@itfsa.co.za

